
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE 

NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT 
OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS 

LOW INCOME HOME ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
 
 
Please take notice that the New Jersey Department of Community Affairs, Division of Housing 
and Community Resources, Office of Home Energy Assistance is providing public notice 
regarding the New Jersey State Plan and Grant Application for the U.S. Department of Health & 
Human Services (DHHS) Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP). 
 
 
Click on the link LIHEAP Model Plan FY 2014 for public inspection 
 
Please submit comments on the LIHEAP Plans by 1 of the following 3 methods.  
 

1. Email your comments to:  jsanchez@dca.state.nj.us (LIHEAP) 
 

2. Submit written comments to:  
 

Low Income Home Energy Assistance 
Office of Home Energy Assistance 
New Jersey Department of Community Affairs 
Division of Community Resources 
PO Box 811, 5th Floor 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0811 
 

3.  Written and oral comments will be accepted on August 15, 2013  at the NJ 
Department of Community Affairs, 101 South Broad Street, Trenton, NJ in Room 129 
from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM. 

 
For additional information  
 

Contact Person: Jose Sanchez (LIHEAP) 
 
Phone #:          (609) 984-6670 
Email:              jsanchez@dca.state.nj.us 
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